
19 May 2019 
	
Dear Ms. Sweetman, 
 
Regarding minute 7 in respect of WAR170229 [34616, 34617, 34618 and 34619], an 
application by South Wairarapa District Council (SWDC) to obtain discharge permits 
from Greater Wellington Regional Council (GWRC) under the Resource 
Management Act 1991. 
 
The 42A officers report evaluation found that the WAR170229 resource consent has 
the potential to have adverse effects on the land, air and water ecosystems as 
outlined by Policy P67 (d) and does not meet the gateway tests under Section 
104D(a) Section 107(1)(d) or 107 (1)(g) and many objectives.  
 
Please can you clarify? The GWRC (Minute 7) that in its direction for the SWDC 
scope for further consultation  
 

1. Is it admissible to consult on the implementation of a tertiary treatment option 
to purify the effluent contaminants prior to discharge?   

2. Would the existing WAR170229 scope that treating the water to a higher 
standard prior to discharge be considered under the existing application, at no 
a further cost?   

3. Would the resource consent have to be withdrawn and a new application has 
to be lodged? 

 
Sincerely 
Claire Bleakley 
Submitter 85 
Pigeon Bush 
RD3 
Featherston 5773 
027 348 6731 
 

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	


